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Modica, January 23rd, 2023

To Mr. Joonas Lyytinen
President 
Finnish Fencing Federation
joonas.lyytinen@fencing-pentathlon.fi

Dear Mr. President, my dear friend, 

the  Comex's  member,  Ms.  Irem  Karamete  Baldini,  delegated  by  myself  as  an
observer at the last competiotion, on January 21st and 22nd, informed me about the
excellent organization put in place by your Federation. 

As a representative of EFC and Comex member, she shared with me the wonderful
impression  she  had  about  the  organization,  during  the  various  moments  of  the
competition, as in the moment of the award ceremony.
It  was a fine example of dedication to our sport for the benefit  of  the image and
credibility of fencing.

For this reason, on my personal behalf and on behalf of the entire European Fencing
Confederation, I  address to you very warm congratulations for the success of the
event, with a prayer to extend my thanks to all your collaborators, reiterating the fact
that this is the most effective way to serve and practice Fencing.

With esteem, my best regards

               Giorgio Scarso
        President 
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